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Dear Parents of Students going to Quebec:
Your child will be attending a school based field trip. In accordance with Connecticut General Statues, Section 10-212a, Administration of Medication in Schools; medications will be administered pursuant to the written order of an authorized prescriber and the written consent of the parent or guardian.  This requires a specific form signed by a physician, dentist, advanced practice registered nurse, or a physician’s assistant. The parent or guardian must also sign this form.  

All medications, prescription and over the counter ones (ie. Tylenol, vitamins, etc) are required to have this form. 
Please  read the attached memo from the nurse. It can be found on the reverse of this letter.  A medication form is also attached. Additional forms are available from Madame Marrash or from the school nurse.
Note that all authorization forms are due to the nurse no later than Monday, April 21.  Please write the word “Quebec” on the upper right of the medical form to help the nurse separate these forms from those of students going on the Washington, DC trip.
Sincerely,

Barbara Marrash

